This PR was raised with purchase department on 9th April 2024 , this work involves extension of fresh air exhaust to areas where there is extreme discomfort amongst the occupants.
As this work is of urgent maintenance nature & Resonance has quoted post conducting necessary site inspections. These works have to be carried out during operational hours with customer movement , Resonance has declined any further cost negotiations .
Purchase has been advised vide attached mail communication to go ahead with resonance engineers & accordingly  order is being released with Resonance engineers
